
Oahe ABATE Chapter does not have a regular meeting during August so our members 
can enjoy summer vacations including the Sturgis Rally. We would like to take this 
opportunity, firstly to thank the Nystrom Family for our Fun Run Site. Your willingness to 
provide this perfect venue is more than appreciated. Secondly, a big thank you to the 
sponsors of our 2023 Fun Run. We could not put on this great fund raiser without their 
dedication and contributions to Oahe ABATE. 
River Bottom Sanitation 
Prairie ATV & Cycle 
Petersen Motors 
Capital City Ford 
Don's Sinclair 
Jan Busse Ford  
Fine Line Auto 
River Cities Public Transport 
NAPA Auto Parts 
Westside Bar 
Sieler Trucking 
Grey Goose Store & Social Club 
Grey Goose Roadhouse  
Wegner Auto Company 
A Cut In Style 
 
Respectfully submitted. 
 
Nancy Dewell  
aka Snowflake  
Chapter Secretary  
 


